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Panajachel, Guatemala 
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E-mail: sharon@mayanfamilies.org 

November 27, 2015 

 

Dear Highland Village Rotary Club, 

 

Thank you so much for your generous donation of $1500  made in 2015 to Mayan 
Families for the purchase and distribution of Walter filters. 
 

As you know, many families and individuals in Guatemala go without proper food, 
education, shelter, and essential medical care every day. Tap water here in Guatemala 
is very unsafe for drinking and can lead to parasites and disease. With this generous 
donation we are able to provide over a dozen families with access to clean, safe 
drinking water for 550,000 gallons of water, approximately ten years. 
 

With the generous support of contributors like you, we will be able to help many of these 
children, families and individuals not only to meet essential daily needs of safe clean 
drinking water but to also work toward a brighter future with programs in education, 
micro-loans, and emergency medical assistance to name but a few programs we have 
available. 
 

For more information on how your donation is helping to make a difference in the lives 
of so many in our community in Guatemala, we invite you to visit our Web site at 
www.mayanfamilies.org 

 
Mayan Families is a nonprofit 501. (c).(3) organization, federal tax ID number  
20-8433997. Your donation may be deductible for income tax purposes as provided by 
law. This is to affirm that you received no goods or services in exchange for your 
donation. 
 

Thank you again! 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Dwight Poage 

Co-founder and President 
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